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Pleasing God 
 
“Only fear the LORD and serve Him faithfully with all your 
heart. For consider what great things He has done for you.”   
1 Samuel 12:24 
 
One of the greatest ways to experience the joy of Christ is to serve 
someone in need. Nothing takes your mind off of your own      
problems more quickly than giving to others. The reality is that no 
matter how bad things get, there is always someone out there who 
is worse off than you are. Trials and hardship can leave us feeling worn down,         
depressed, weary, and even angry. During these times, the last thing we may feel like 
doing is serving another person…but maybe that is the perfect time to do so. 
 
Our motivation to serve others is not so that we can feel better. Rather, our motivation 
should be always and only Christ and His glory. When we consider Jesus – what He 
suffered, endured, and joyfully gave up – we are compelled to share in His sufferings if 
only in some small way. There is no room for self at the foot of the cross. There is no 
place for self-pity in front of the empty tomb. Jesus drew His last breath loving and  
giving to others. He gave His mother to His beloved friend. He gave His forgiveness to 
His enemies. He gave pardon to the thief. He gave up His Spirit for our salvation. 
 
 

How can we keep such a great Savior to ourselves? How can we allow temporary   
circumstances to overshadow the eternal gift He has given to us? It is always the right 
time to share the love of Christ with others. As long as we are willing to be used, He 
will use us. Some of your most effective ministry on this earth may happen when    
others see you persevere faithfully through trials. You may never know the impact your 
life has had on those who are watching you. 
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So, let us consider the great things God has done for us. May we always be ready 
and willing to reach out to others who do not know our gracious Father. Nothing 
pleases Him more than a tattered, broken, surrendered heart. 
 
Father, You have done more for me than I ever could have ever asked or imagined. 
Your goodness and mercy are all the reason I need to give my life away for Your 
sake. When I am facing hard times, I confess that I often turn inward, oblivious to the 
work You are doing all around me. Please help me to see the needs around me, 
Lord. Use me to show Your love to those who need it today. In Jesus’ name, amen. 
 
In His Service, 
Pastor Bob 
 

 

   
           

 

We will be sharing Cardboard 
Testimonies on Sunday’s during 
the month of November. If you 

would like to be a part pf this and 
have something to share that 

God has done in your life, Please 
contact Pastor Bob! 

YOUTH BAKE SALE 
Our Youth will be having a Bake Sale 

on Sunday, November 12th. If you 
would like to bake goods to donate to 
be sold, please contact Gayle Warren. 

Please come ready to support our 
Youth by purchasing some sweets! 
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Mark is looking for a few people who 
would be interested in a new ministry   
opportunity, a “Welcome Ministry”. 

There would be several facets to this 
ministry as we grow forward. 

If this might interest you, please reach 
out to Mark at church or be email at 

sandario.mark@gmail.com 

We are in need of some help with our technical operations 
here at the church on Sunday’s and Wednesday’s. We 

need workers in both video and audio areas. If you have 
experience, that would be wonderful. If not, we can train 

you. If you would have any interest in this area, please see 
Mark on Sunday’s or email at sandario.mark@gmail.com 

 

BOXES DUE      
NOVEMBER 12 

Sandario is once again taking part in Operation 
Christmas Child by packing shoe boxes. Please be 
a part of this outreach opportunity. Boxes available 

at the church. 
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Lilianna Reeder 11/5 

Phil Morris 11/14 

Lynn Bonnema 11/15 

Jessica Harris 11/16 

Christina Brown 11/17 

Mark Wren 11/17 

Jerry Ward 11/20 

Shyne Polleg 11/27 

Phillip Morris III 11/29 

  

  

  

  

Dale & Lynn 

Bonnema 

11/10 

Paul & Lois  

Ashcraft 

11/12 

Brian & Christine 

Stoner 

11/20 

Jeff & Dianna 

Cutlip 

11/20 

Kim & Christina 

Brown 

11/21 

Chris & Gabby 

Gonzales 

11/24 

  

  

 

 

Our Sandario Baptist AWANA club meets every 
Wednesday evening from   5:45 to 7:00 pm 

Please check back on our website for updates 
and special events all year long. 

More Listener’s are needed!!! 

 

Our CORE group classes for the fall are in full swing. We 
meet every Sunday morning at 9:15 am 

We have classes for all ages from babies               
through age 100 

Please make it a priority to be a part of our small group 
Bible studies this year. 

Let’s do life together!! 
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Online Giving is available for all your tithe and 
giving needs. You may access this by visiting our 

website sandariobaptistchurch.com and    
clicking on the Give Online Tab.  

We also now have a tab for you to give online 
to our building fund. 

Just click on the “Building Fund” tab. 

2023 October REPORT 

October Financial Need  $13,910.00 

October Financial Given  $13,778.00 

October Average Attendance  95 

Do you have an idea or a passion for a new  
ministry here at Sandario? Such as prayer    

ministry, food box ministry, basic car work for 
seniors, outreach ministry, or something else  

entirely. If you would like to be a part of      
something new and exciting this fall, please  

contact Mark at church or by email at         
sandario.mark@gmail.com 


